Back Community Council

Tuesday 27th June 2017 Back Community Hut Minutes of Meeting

Present: Margaret Ann Maciver, Sara Maciver, Cathy Macinnes, Dr Davis, Mrs Davis

Cllr Calum Maclean, Carolyn Hudson

Apologies: Cllr John A Maciver, Laura Graham

Chair: Cathy Macinnes

CM opened the meeting and thanked everybody for attending.

Minutes of the previous meeting:

The minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 30th May were proposed by M.A Maciver and seconded by Cathy Macinnes

Matters Arising:

The units have been chosen for the new kitchen in the Back Community Hut, work should commence mid-July.

Gordon Maclennan has done the measurements for the new rail, we are awaiting a price.

Application forms to be completed for the Challenge Fund grant and if we are successful, members agreed the grant could possibly go towards the installation of the new kitchen.

Finances

£200 ladies football team.

The current balance is £9873.70 however this includes the £7000 for coastal erosion.

AOCB

Murdo Macritchie in the Roads departments says that Coll and Vatisker roads have been spray and chipped, too expensive to do anything other than main roads however, agreed that potholes would be done on unadopted roads.

Members agreed to write a letter to Technical Services regarding various issues including the overgrown grass beside pavements through the villages as it's a road safety issue, fixing the bollards on pavements, flashing lights/speed signs on the main road when school children are starting and finishing school.

Cathy Macinnes spoke to Angus Morrison regarding the signage for defibrillators.

Coastal erosion is getting worse, members agreed that this work could possibly get external funding. A letter of support is to be written to the Stornoway Trust regarding this.

Date and time of next meeting

The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 29th August at 7pm. CM thanked everybody for attending and closed the meeting.